To

The Director (HR)

MTNL, Corporate office

New Delhi

Subject: Extension of pro-rata pension option date.

Sir

Last date of pro-rata pension option is going to expire on 30th June 2011. The very purpose of extending last date of pro-rata pension option was to wait the logical conclusion of the proposal of pension in MTNL at par with BSNL. As you know that the case is still under consideration of Govt. Therefore, we request your good self to further extend the last date of option for pro-rata pension till the final decision of the Govt on the proposal of pension in MTNL at par with BSNL.

With regards

Yours sincerely

(V.K.Tomar)

Copy to: GM (HR) for n/a pl.

